
 

Treowen Primary School 

Code of Conduct for Parents and Carers 
 

 

In order to promote a safe and peaceful environment that enables the effective support of pupil and staff wellbeing, 

parents and carers who enrol their child into the school agree to the following:- 

 

Ready 

Your child needs to be ready to learn. They should arrive on time with the items required for the day. 

Staff need to be ready for class – use the handover time to pass on pertinent information for the day ahead, such 

as a change of going home arrangements.  Make a separate appointment via the office for any concerns or topics 

that require a lengthier discussion.  

Do not hold staff up in the mornings – they need to be in class for a day of excellent teaching. 

 

Respectful 

All conversations must be respectful.  Raised voices, profanity/swearing, gesturing and anti-social behaviour will 

not be tolerated. 

Any concerns or complaints must be raised through the correct procedure.  A complaint policy is available on the 

school website. 

The posting of comments on social media about the school, its staff or other families/pupils is not an appropriate 

method of dealing with a concern. 

 

Safe 

All pupils, staff and families have a right to feel safe. 

No person or child on site should witness negative or undesirable behaviour in others. 

Intimidating, aggressive, threatening, racist or intoxicated behaviour will be referred to the appropriate 

authorities.  This may include the police or social services. 

 

The above expectations refer to the physical school site and its resources, all communications (including face to face 

meetings, telephone and email) and all use of social media/electronic communication. 

 

In appropriate cases, the school are able to refuse a person entry to the school grounds. 

 

We trust that all parents and carers will assist us with implementing these expectations. 


